
Dear Judge Arnoni, 
  
It was a pleasure and an educational experience to sponsor and witness the LEAD 
presentation at Baldwin High School on April 11, 2019. The program is not only 
interesting, but provides a great amount of guidance to the students. 
  
Leadership – Education – Accountability – Direction; the topics of guidance to young 
people as they continue their educational and life’s journey, so that they may become 
responsible and productive individuals. Thank you for the presentation. 
  
Best Wishes, 
Harry Readshaw, Member 
36th Legislative District 
Chair (D), Professional Licensure Committee 

 


